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Update: SARS 2021- wage dispute 

 

Members are aware that the PSA successfully obtained a High Court judgment regarding the outstanding 

2.3% salary increase for the 2021 salary increase that was not implemented by the employer. Members 

are also aware that a mandate process was conducted after the employer presented various options and 

most members voted against these settlement options. 

 

SARS lodges application to appeal High Court Judgement  

The PSA received a notification on 22 February 2024 that SARS has lodged an application to appeal the 

High Court Judgement. The PSA is already discussing the application for leave to appeal with our legal 

team and members will be informed of further developments in this regard and how the employer's leave 

to appeal will impact the PSA’s decision to enforce the High Court Judgment by bringing a contempt of 

court application against SARS. In the interim whilst the employer is trying to disregard unions and 

recognised bargaining structures it is of utmost importance that workers unite and join the PSA that will 

continue to fight for and protect employees' rights and interests.  

 

SARS employees who have not yet chosen the PSA as their union of choice can visit the PSA’s website 

(www.psa.co.za), send an email to ask@psa.co.za, or contact a PSA Provincial Office. 

 

Members will be informed of further developments. 
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